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Subject Callout Team Members 

 
 
Dear All 
 
Branch has received confirmation from SLSNSW as to which members of your Callout teams are 
eligible to use the Letter of Exemption when attending an Emergency Callout. 
 

Any Member travelling outside his / her 10km bubble should be provided with a Letter of Exemption in 

case they are challenged. There is no need for them to QR Code in due to the emergency situation, 

but they should register on return to ensure appropriate tracking if required.  

The only caveat on who should not be exempted would be any person travelling from a nominated 

LGA where they are prohibited from leaving that area ie. Blacktown, Campbelltown, Canterbury-

Bankstown, Cumberland, Fairfield, Georges River, Liverpool, Parramatta or some suburbs of Penrith.  

refer to NSW Health website https://www.health.nsw.gov.au/  

Could Clubs please ensure that any members of your Callout teams who reside in a Restricted LGA 

are temporarily stood down until further notice. 

 

Thank you 

 

Scott Muir 

ACTING DIRECTOR OF LIFESAVING AND EDUCATION 
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